
 
       

 
Annual PTFA Meeting 26/9/24. 

 
Agenda: To appoint committee member for the PTFA. 
 

 
Present:  
 
Mrs M Amos, Mr P Thomas, Miss B Benney, Miss C Addiscott Mrs J Porter, Mr A Wood, Mrs N Thomas, Mrs A 
May. 
 
 

- All current members resigned from their posts. 
- Staff passed on their gratitude to Mrs Amos & Mr Thomas for their hard work with the activities throughout 

the year. There is a close bond between the school and the PTFA for the benefit of the children in terms of 
social events and collection of money for activities. 

 
Congratulations to the following on being elected to the committee for the coming year: 
 

- Mrs M Amos (Chairperson) 
- Mr P Thomas (Vice Chairperson) 
- Mrs M Amos (Treasurer) 
- Mr A Wood (Secretary).  

 
Following discussion it was agreed that the PTFA Constitution would remain unchanged. 
 
Mrs Amos informed the meeting that there’s over a £1,062.50 currently in the PTFA account. 
 
Mrs Amos informed the meeting of the activities and the dates for the coming term (dates in the school diary): 
 

- PTFA disco. 
- Christmas Fete. 

 
All were thanked for their attendance at the meeting. 
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Be All That You Can! 
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Byddwch Bopeth Gallwch Fod! 
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